
From: Matt Kales
To: Noreen Walsh
Subject: RE: GRSG: next FMT call
Date: Thursday, November 06, 2014 11:00:58 AM

The forum doesn’t conclude until late afternoon that day, but in looking at the agenda, it appears
 the afternoon is given over to workshops. You speak in the morning and the Governor speaks right
 before lunch, so if you don’t plan to attend the afternoon workshops, and assuming  ~1 hour travel
 time from the venue to SLC airport (be there at 4 pm for a 5:30 pm flight), I think we could go ahead
 and hold the call as planned at 2 pm and you could participate for an hour before you need to leave
 for the airport. Please let me know if that works with your intentions re: the afternoon. If not, I’ll try
 something else. Thanks.
 

From: Noreen Walsh [mailto:noreen_walsh@fws.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 05, 2014 10:38 AM
To: Matt Kales
Subject: Re: GRSG: next FMT call
 
if we can figure out when the forum ends, and schedule it before I have to be at the aiport for my
 530 flight it would work

Noreen Walsh
Regional Director
Mountain-Prairie Region
U. S. Fish and Wildlife Service

On Nov 5, 2014, at 10:31 AM, Matt Kales <matt_kales@fws.gov> wrote:

Hi,. We would hold the call next Thursday (11/13) at 2 pm MST. I recall you will be
 returning from UT then, so with your blessing can work with Debbie to find an
 alternate time that fits your schedule. Thanks.
 

From: Noreen Walsh [mailto:noreen_walsh@fws.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 05, 2014 10:27 AM
To: Matt Kales
Subject: Re: GRSG: next FMT call
 
full blown is good, but I don't know when I can join  
 
are you talking about tomorrow?

Noreen Walsh
Regional Director
Mountain-Prairie Region
U. S. Fish and Wildlife Service

On Nov 5, 2014, at 10:21 AM, Matt Kales <matt_kales@fws.gov> wrote:



Hi,
 
I know your cup runneth over at the moment, so when you get a chance:
 
We briefly discussed the next FMT call before you went on travel and
 talked about a short, focused call in which you could update the FMT on
 what we know about the planning process, issue resolution, etc..
 Subsequent to that discussion, several of our folks have indicated a full-
blown FMT, during which we could discuss the above, plus status review,
 is in order. So, I’m game to pull that together but wanted to check in with
 you and get your thoughts/direction before I move forward. Thanks.
 
Matt
 


